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Submission to the House of Peprtesentatives Standing

Committee on Communications, Information Technology

and the Arts. and its

Inquiry into future opportunities for Australia’s

film, animation, special effects & electronic games

industries.

Pegarding the Issues outlined in your leaflet, I

submit that a matter of primary importance is “the

likely effect of international agreements on . ...“

I am presuming that this would apply to the pre~efI-t

“free trade” with other countries, notably the

United States. Completely unfettered access by the

U.S. entertainment industry to Australian markets

would do great harm to Australia. Concern about

this seems to appear in the rest of this Issues

item’s wording, and this matte~r should be given

pric~ty consideration.
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(Mrs.) D.M. Foster.


